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Welcome to the winter edition of our newsletter. It has been a busy and exciting
time for our organisation. 2017 has brought many changes to Australian aged

care and our organisation.

Our new name, logo and brand Multicultural Care were launched in June as we
are now offering disability support services, you can find out more inside.
Qur offices are still located in Campsie and our phone and fax number remain

the same, we have just altered our email addresses and website.

The next edition of Multicultural Care’s newsletter will be in February 2018
along with printing it, we will also be emailing it out to everyone on our mailing
list. If you would like to join our mailing list please email us at admin@mc.org.au,

call us on 9718 6199 or subscribe on our website www.multiculturalcare.com.au 1



Message from the CEO

Welcome to this winter edition of our newsletter. This year has been a very exciting
year so far with a number of changes taking place not only in the aged and disability
sector but also within our organisation to keep us agile within these sectors.

As you have probably noticed from the front page our new name — Multicultural Care
and brand. In our last AGM, member resolved to have a new legal structure for the
organisation that is more suitable for a growing organisation like us. We used this as
an opportunity to refresh our brand as well as change our name to reflect our current
and potential services as well as client groups. We understand the importance of cul-
tural identity and linguistic needs of our current and potential clients and that
providing services in accordance to their needs and wishes is vital.

On June 22, 2017 we officially unveiled our new brand at Playford Community Centre in Clemton Park Village
with over 70 attendees made up of clients, staff, media, other service providers and guest speakers. We were
fortunate to have two very passionate disability advocate speakers Mr. Luis Moreno from the Multicultural Dis-
ability Advocacy Associate and Ms. Christine Regan from the NSW Ombudsman. Further details of this events
are covered within this edition.

| am delighted to remind you that we are now a registered NDIS provider. We are ready to provide NDIS ser-
vices to people with a disability living in the Inner West, South East and South West Sydney regions. If you know
anybody who would like to be supported during their NDIS planning session, please let us know we will organise
a staff member to be present during that session. According to ABS data approximately 20% of Australians
who have some form of disability are from non-English speaking countries, yet only 4.2% of NDIS participants
identify as being from culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds. Multicultural Care will now begin help-
ing families of multicultural people with a disability who are finding language barriers an issue when trying to
navigate NDIS services, as well as those who wish to have bilingual support staff working with them to integrate
cultural values and practices into their care plan.

A major reform for the aged care sector occurred on February 27, 2017 where all packages became portable. In
a nut shell you have more choice about your provider as well as the type of care that you want or wish to re-
ceive. A new national prioritisation process has been established for home care, including the establishment of
a national queue, which will assign packages based on individual needs and how long you have been waiting for
services, regardless of where you live.

Our Short Term Restorative Care Programme (STRC) has been rolled out and we have been providing these
services to varied clients since March 2017. The feedback provided by our current clients have been very en-
couraging. More information regarding STRC packages is provided within this issue.

We not only have expanded our CHSP services this year please see page 6 but have also received funding for an
exciting Horticulture project under the Information, Linkages and Capacity Building (ILC)

National Readiness Grant Round 2016-17. This project supports young people with intellectual disability to
take part in a range of horticultural activities based around their interests and goals.
All of us here at Multicultural Care are excited to provide these expanded

services in your partnership and look forward to the challenges that are ahead
with enthusiasm and energy. Our team is here to work with you, your carers and
family to achieve your goals and meet your needs.

Stay warm this winter.

Dr. Rosy Walia
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A Need for Change

From Multicultural Aged Care to

Multicultural Care
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Commencing operations over
20 years ago in Inner West Syd-
ney, our organisation now
known as Multicultural Care
has been meeting the needs of
multicultural communities
from over 40 different lan-
guage groups across the Inner
West, South West and South
East Sydney regions.

As a registered NDIS provider
we are now able to help people
living with a disability and their
families who are from non-
English speaking backgrounds
and finding language barriers
an issue when trying to navi-
gate through the NDIS service.
In addition to bilingual case
workers we integrate cultural
values into your care plans.
Through rebranding we wanted
to ensure that local people with
a disability felt we could meet
their care needs and that the
elderly population felt we could

continue to provide quality ser-
vices.

As well as showing dedication
and focus on customer centric,
caring services the branding re-
flects the organisations inclu-
siveness regardless of ones cul-
tural background. It is designed
to depict a united symbolism.

June 22, 2017 saw a large num-
ber of locals made up of our cli-
ents, staff and partners come
together to watch the unveiling
of our new brand. The event
was held at Playford Communi-
ty Centre in Clemton Park and
included guest speakers Ms.
Christine Regan Senior Project
Office for Rights Project for
People with a Disability and Mr.
Luis Moreno NDIS Community
Information and Promotion
Office for Multicultural Disabil-
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murcurvrie Providing culturally tailored care for all in the

multicultural community, unveiling our new brand.

ity Advocacy Association of
NSW Inc.

Dr. George Margelis current
board member and treasurer
shared with the audience the
future vision of Multicultural
Care.

“Becoming ‘Multicultural Care’
means we can continue to meet
the aged care needs of multi-
cultural communities in Inner
West, South West and South
East Sydney, but also fill the
gap being left by the lack of cul-
turally-tailored disability care,”
says Dr. Rosy Walia, Chief Exec-
utive Officer, Multicultural
Care. When unveiling the brand
we decided to share an anima-
tion to highlight how we came
to develop a logo which depict-
ed inclusiveness and diversity.

You can see the animation and
all the pictures from the event
on our website

www.multiculturalcare.com.au



Office News

Welcome Sanya & Neriza!

Multicultural Care would like to welcome to
our newest team member

Sanya Turkalj as Marketing and Business
Development Manager.

Sanya comes to Multicultural Care with
extensive experience in marketing holding
roles at Samsung
Electronics in Europe,
Cerner Corporation &
Livingstone
International. She
speaks fluent English
and Serbian but has an
understanding of all the
languages within the
Balkan regions.

Sanya enjoys challenging
the status quo through ‘

marketing, loves helping people, building
memorable relationships and is dedicated to
her family.

Neriza Newnham has recently joined the
Multicultural Care team as
the new STRC Case Manager.

Neriza brings over 25 years of
clinical and community
experience in the Australian
health care sector to her role.

Proud of her Filipino heritage
and commitment to family values, Neriza has
worked in aged care, disability and mental

health in both supportive and leadership roles.

Short Term
Restorative Care

Programme (STRC)

Short

Term

Restorative Care is an intensive 8 week
program funded by the Department of Health.
It aims to reverse

functional decline in older people, improve
their wellbeing and delay the need for
residential or home care. The program is
delivered by a multidisciplinary team of health
professionals including a doctor and allied
health care specialist who will identify and
treat any medical conditions.

For more information contact Neriza
Newnham on 9718 6199.

Services provided may include:

1 Speech Therapy
1 Podiatry
1 Audiology
1 Dietetics

1 Nursing
1 Personal Care
1 Brain Training
1 Psychological Support

1 Physiotherapy

1 Cooking Assistance
1 Therapy Group

17 Transport

7 Continence
Management

17 Oeccupational

Therapy
4



Horticulture Project
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Our one-year program aims to address barriers to inclusion and build sustainable connections in the
community for multicultural people with disabilities.

The project is funded through the Information Linkages & Capacity Building (ILC) part of the NDIS. It
supports participants to take part in a range of horticultural activities based around their interests &
goals. It provides a wide variety of learning opportunities, including developing important prevocational
and life-skills. Activities will take place in settings such as schools, gardens and parks which will provide
multiple pathways for participants to connect with their community. As well as supporting the
participants the project will educate and inform community partners about the opportunity to open up
for inclusion for people with a disability. The result is to create lasting connections which are positive,
meaningful and rewarding.



Multicultural care provides over 250 clients in the South West, South East and Inner West
Sydney suburbs services. Under the Growth round we are now funded to provide the following:
1 In home flexible respite (South West, South East & Inner West)

1 Allied Health Services in Occupational Therapy (Inner West)

1 Respite Day Care in Inner West & South West




